

R.B. OUELLETTE, PASTOR; SCOTT COWLING, AARON WILSON, J.D. HOWELL: ASSISTANTS

December 18, 2006

Dr. Jack Schaap First Baptist Church of Hammond 523 Sibley Street Hammond IN 46320

Dear Brother Schaap,

Thank you for your kindness in asking me to preach at Pastor's School in 2008. I am honored by your request.

It would help me to have peace about preaching there if I could speak with you about the matters I addressed in my previous letter. Again, I recognize that you owe no answer to me or anyone else. I write as a friend who wants the best for you and your ministry.

I hope you have a wonderful Christmas. Perhaps we will be able to visit by phone in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

R.B. Ouellette, Pastor

RBO/lb